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is to make sure that there is a company where if an em
ployee chooses to do so, it would be available and I think 
that probably is available without jeopardizing the Blue 
Cross-Blue Shield bid in any fashion.

SENATOR CLARK: The question before the House is the
adoption of the committee amendments to 556. All those in 
favor vote aye. All those opposed vote nay. Voting aye.

CLERK: Senator Clark voting yes.

SENATOR CLARK: Have you all voted on the committee amend
ments? Once more, have you all voted on the committee amend
ments to 556? Record the vote.

CLERK: Mr. President, Senator Fowler requests a record
vote. (Read the record vote as found on pages 1927 and 
1928 of the Legislative Journal.) 14 ayes, 20 nays, Mr. 
President, on adoption of the committee amendments.

SENATOR CLARK: The committee amendments are not adopted.
The motion failed. Do you have anything further on the 
bill?

CLERK: I have nothing further on the bill, Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: On the bill itself, Senator Marvel. On the
bill.

SPEAKER MARVEL: I think Senator Warner has covered the bill
adequately. If there are no comments, I move that the bill 
be advanced.

SENATOR CLARK: The motion before the House is the advance
ment of 556 to E & R. Is there any discussion? If not, all 
those in favor vote aye. All those opposed vote nay. Have 
you all voted? Record the vote.

CLERK: 28 ayes, 0 nays on the motion to advance the bill,
Mr. President.

SENATOR CLARK: The bill is advanced. LB 5^8.

CLERK: Mr. President, LB 5^8 was a bill introduced
the Business and Labor Committee and signed by it.- r.c;ubers. 
(Read title.) The bill was first read on March 10th of this 
year. It was referred to the Business and Labor Committee 
for hearing. The bill was advanced to General File. There 
are committee amendments pending by the Business and Labor 
Committee, Mr. President.
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